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The KDHE Childhood Lead Poisoning Prevention 
Program (CLPPP) Provider Survey regarding blood 
lead screening and testing in children 

Please complete this short provider survey regarding blood lead screening and 
testing in children by clicking on this link: 
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/KDHECLPPP.  

The Kansas Department of Health and Environment’s Childhood Lead Poisoning 
Prevention Program (CLPPP) has been working to increase the number of Medicaid-
enrolled children who receive the recommended blood lead screening, the proportion 
of which has remained stagnant at around 10% for the last decade. To support that 
effort, CLPPP has engaged the Wichita State University’s Community Engagement 
Institute to conduct a statewide provider needs assessment to identify the individual, 
community, and institutional barriers to achieving better screening practices. You 
have been identified as a provider, and your input is important to improve screening 
and increase awareness about childhood lead poisoning and prevention. The 
information gathered through this survey will be used by KDHE for decision making 
and action related to CLPPP. Another goal is for more providers to be billing and 
getting paid appropriately for conducting services related to lead screening. 

The survey will take approximately 10 minutes to complete, and responses to the 
survey will be kept confidential, with collected information being reported in 
aggregate. If you are unable to complete the survey in one sitting, you may return to 
the survey using the same link, provided you access the survey from the same 
computer or device each time. This survey is for informational purposes only with the 
goal of improving the CLPPP statewide. Your participation is entirely voluntary and 
greatly appreciated. If you have any questions regarding this survey, please contact 
Dr. Sarah Jolley (sarah.jolley@wichita.edu). 

If you have general questions about this communication, please contact our Provider 
Experience Department:  
By Phone: 1-855-221-5656  
By Email: Providerexperience_KS@aetna.com 
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